
February 2020 Newsletter

Welcome to our February Newsletter
 
It’s been another busy month for us here at TVC Leisure with lots to report on, so let’s get straight into it.

Our engineers completed four new site installs this month, two of which took place in Fareham Hampshire 
and two in Oxford. We installed a variety of fruit machines, digital gaming machines, digital jukeboxes, and 
pool tables to these new customers, and are excited to now be offering them an unparalleled level of service 
to complement their new equipment. Several upgrades also took place throughout February, with a number 
of Winner pool tables and Lightning digital jukeboxes being installed at our loyal customers’ premises.

On February 4th and 5th we showcased our latest range of gaming and 
amusement machines at the Pub20 trade show, held at Olympia, London. The 
show was a huge success and I would like to thank everyone who came to see us. 
It was so nice to meet with our customers who attended the show, to catch up 
with them and demonstrate the new models of machines that will be available 
to them this year. We had a very positive response to our range of digital gaming 
machines that were on display, which resulted in a large number of orders and 
appointments being booked in. The success of Pub20 has prompted us to already 
pre-book our spot for Pub21 next year. Watch our Pub20 video.

The new polymer £20 note was released on 20th February, and our engineers 
have been busy all month upgrading our machines to ensure they accept the 
new currency.  We are about 80% complete, with the remaining machines 
scheduled to be upgraded within the next couple of weeks. If your machine 
hasn’t been upgraded yet please bear with us.  The withdrawal date for the old 
£20 note has not yet been set, so our machines will be accepting both new and 
old £20 notes for the time being.

I’m very excited to share with you that TVC Leisure are in the process of upgrading 
our website. Although our current site has served us well over the years, the 
layout and design are in need of modernisation in order to bring the site up-to-
date and inline with the rest of our online presence.  The fundamental objective 
is to improve the user experience on both desk top and mobile devices, which 
accounts for 60% of our traffic. We want to offer informative content with 
supporting images and videos of the latest models of machines we supply, and 
express our proud family values which represent the core of our business.

Adam Jenkins
Managing Director, TVC Leisure

https://youtu.be/DWHdDiJoM00


Check out our latest installations
Our latest installation in Basingstoke transformed this local sports bar.

Our NEW Machines

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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